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July 7, 2025 

 

ITEM TITLE: Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) Program Update from Police Department                              

 

TECHNOLOGY CLASSIFICATION: Surveillance 

 

DEPARTMENT: Police 

                 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Commission hear the presentation and provide feedback to staff. 

 

DISCUSSION  

On May 6, 2024, Police Department staff presented the Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) 

program to the Privacy Protection and Technology Advisory Commission.  At this time, Police 

Department staff will provide an update to the ALPR program. 

 

CURRENT- YEAR FISCAL IMPACT  

There is no current fiscal year impact for this program update. 

 

ONGOING FISCAL IMPACT 

There is an ongoing fiscal impact for this program update. 

 

ATTACHMENT(S) 

1. PTAC Staff Report Automated License Plate Reader Program May 6, 2024. 

 


